
 English Worship Service 

 Fellowship Hall 

 11:00 a.m. - 12:30 p.m. 

Prelude  Pianist 

Welcome & Announcements  Pastor Chang  

Worship in Music  Praise Team 

Opening Song Sweet By and By Congregation 

    

Invocation  Henry Barrera 

 

Tithe & Offering PSR Christian Youth Camp Scholarship Andrew Chang 

 

Offertory  Lauren Ortiz 

 

Prayer Request/ 

Intercessory Prayer  Julia Angkadjaja 

 

Prayer Song Sweet Hour of Prayer Congregation 

 

Scripture Reading Matthew 20:8-16 Kazaria Ackerman 

 

Sermon The First and the Last Pastor Chang 

    

Closing Song Tis So Sweet to Trust in Jesus Congregation 

 

Benediction  Pastor Chang 

Postlude  Pianist

   

Church Life 

Today: June 23 

1. POTLUCK:  Please join us for a fellowship luncheon following our wor-
ship service. 

2. CHURCH DIRECTORY: The new 2018 church directory is now availa-
ble.  You can opt to pick one up after church in the Pastor’s office for 
$5.00, or you can purchase one during the week for $5.00.  The choice is 
yours.   

 

This Coming Week: 

3. VOLUNTEERS NEEDED: Tomorrow, June 24, 9:00 Volunteer Needed 
for sorting out the clothes donated to San Bernardino Community SDA 
Church in G Street. Please come and help us in this community outreach 
project. Address: 1696 N G St, San Bernardino, CA 92405.  Please speak to 
Alice Yeo for more information. 

4. PRAYER MEETINGS: All of the prayer meeting groups will meet for a 
combined prayer meeting in the Sanctuary on Wednesday, June 27 at 7:00 
p.m.  Please plan on joining the church for this important time of prayer and 
reflection. 

5. YOUNG ADULT VESPERS: Young adults will be meeting at Pastor Ka-
zar’s home at 5:30 p.m. for vespers this Friday, June 29.  Please bring a dish 
to share with everyone and bring your swimsuit and towel for an pre-
Sabbath dip in the pool.  Address: 5935 Magnolia Ave. Rialto, CA 92377. 

 

Next Sabbath: June 30 

6. COMMUNION SABBATH: Next Sabbath our church will combine for 
worship and communion in the Sanctuary.  Following the sermon, we will 
convene in the Fellowship Hall for foot washing, then to back to the sanctu-
ary for communion.  Please prepare you hearts for this special service.  

WELCOME AND HAPPY SABBATH! 

We at the Loma Linda Chinese Church English Worship Service would like to 
extend a warm welcome and Happy Sabbath to you.  We pray that you will ex-
perience God’s presence in your life as you worship with us.  Make yourself at 
home and thank you for being part of our family today! 
 
God Bless!  

 

 

Pianist: Lauren Ortiz 

Greeters: Youth Rush-Adrian, Misael, Sharina, Jojo 



English Worship Service 

June 23, 2018 

Loma Linda Chinese SDA Church 

25665 Van Leuven Street 

Loma Linda, CA 92354 

CONTACT INFORMATION 
 

Akira Chang, Senior Pastor 

(240)335-3772 

akirachang1@gmail.com 

 

Kazar Ackerman, Assoc. Pastor 

(951)212-9957 

kazarleua@gmail.com 

 

First Elder, See Wei Toh 

(909)488-2532 

seeweitoh@hotmail.com 

 

Second Elder, Michael Chang 

(909)627-6130 

michaelchang1@hotmail.com 

 

Office Hours 

Tuesday  -  Friday 

9:00 a.m. - 1:00 p.m. 

Tel/Fax (909)478-3939 

 

Mailing Address:  

P.O. Box 1789 

Loma Linda, CA 92354 

 

Church Website 

llc.adventistfaith.org 

 

 

 

Community Life 
Other Announcements, events, and activities: 

7. ELDER’S MEETING: The elders of the church will meet in the multi-
purpose room on July 1 at 8:00 a.m. prior to the church board meeting. 

8. BOARD MEETING: On Sunday, July 1, the church board members will 
meet for their monthly meeting in the multi-purpose classroom at 9:00 a.m. 

9. FUNDRAISING: Pathfinder Oshkosh Mini Fundraising food/craft fair on 
Sunday, July 22  from 9:00 - 1:00 p.m. in the Fellowship Hall.  If you are 
interested in helping out, please contact Valerie Yeoh or Helen Young.  Pre
-sale for certain food items are also available now for a limited time. 

10. PASTOR ON VACATION: Pastor Kazar will be on vacation from July 3-
July17, 2018.  Sabbath July 7, Sam Young will share the word of God with 
the EWS.  Sabbath July 14, Solomon Shaffi will share the Word of God 
with the EWS.   

11. SPECIAL THANK YOU: A special thank you to the Youth Rush for par-
ticipating in our worship service today.  May God continually bless you and 
the canvassing work you do in our community.   


